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One City Plaza
421 Fayetteville Street

Suite 203
Raleigh, NC 27601

Agenda Date: 2/3/2022 Agenda Item:

To: Technical C

Projects I-4739/I-5111- Transportation Improvements
Kenneth Withrow, MPO Staff

Projects I-4739 (improvements at the I-40/NC 42 Interchange), and I-5111(I-40 from Exit 301 to exit 312 as a
design build) are currently under construction; and is currently scheduled to have a completion date in 2023.

NCDOT staff will give the presentation on the status of both projects.

Requested Action: ..Action Receive as information.
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